
Supporting you in times of need
THE CHARITY FOR MEMBERS OF THE HTA



Can we help?
The HTA Benevolent Fund cares for the welfare  
of members of the HTA, and their employees.
We help members including retailers, growers and landscapers who are facing 
hardship by providing grants and financial assistance. To be eligible for help, 
individuals need to work for a current HTA member. Or they need to have been 
employed by a business when it was an HTA member. As well as helping the 
individual we can also help their direct family.

We can help you with:

•	 Health concerns
•	 Disability

•	 Old age
•	 Domestic issues

•	 Bereavement
•	 Financial hardship

John’s* nursery business was struggling 
A severe storm and poor health saw John struggling to manage his family nursery 
business. With limited financial income the family were unable to fully manage their 
supplier costs and other expenses. As an HTA member John was put in touch with the 
HTA Benevolent Fund by his HTA regional business manager and support was quickly 
provided. 

Peter* unable to work due to ill health 
Peter, an ex-garden centre employee, had suffered with ill health for several years. As a 
result he had very little disposable income to afford to the care he really needed. As Peter 
was once employed by a past HTA member business he was eligible for help from the 
HTA Benevolent Fund. He benefited greatly from medically approved furnishings around 
the home to ease his pain and provide comfort.

If you are or have been an HTA member or employed by an HTA member 
business, and are facing hardship, we are here to help you. 

E htabenevolentfund@hta.org.uk

T 0333 003 3550

W hta.org.uk/htabenevolentfund

The Administrator,  
HTA Benevolent Fund, Horticulture House, Chilton, Didcot, Oxfordshire, OX11 0RN  

Registered Charity No. 271129

*Name has been changed to protect client confidentiality
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